
 

 

 

 

                                          
 
 
 

Attention : Pre-Junior A, B & C students 
(students only) 

 
Dear Parents,  
   
As part of our educational programmme we have planned to take our young students to San Anton 
Gardens located in Attard for a morning of fun packed activities and games organised by the ‘Once 
Upon a Time’  Kids Animation Team. This outing will be held on Thursday 26th May. It will be a 
‘Pirate & Fairy’ theme-based outing and the students are all encouraged to come to school wearing 
either a pirate costume (or something similar in the case of the boys) or a fairy costume (in the 
case of the girls). Parents are not expected to buy a costume. They can                      
make/prepare the costume using some casual clothes and add on some accessories (no sharp 
objects please!). The School has a dress up area in Flutterby and can improvise or provide a 
costume to the students who do not have one. Please note that no sleevless dresses/costumes or 
very short dresses will be allowed. Children should have light and comfortable 
clothes/costumes and appropriate and safe shoes. 
 
The activities will take place in the shaded inner area of the garden, close to the San Anton Palace. 
Parents are kindly requested to provide their child with a cap, the usual lunch, 2 small bottles of 
water and a small towel (which will serve as a picnic mat), all of which are to be placed  in a 
separate labelled small backpack.  Also, some sunblock cream (to be applied on face and hands at 
home) is recommended. 
 
The outing will be postponed in the case of bad weather and the students will have a normal         
school day. 
          
The outing fee is 6 Euro which includes the animation fee, the transportation and the extra 
supervision required for the day. Kindly fill in the form hereunder and enclose it together with the 
money in an envelope. Please address the envelope to the class teacher concerned and send it to 
school by not later than Wednesday 25th May. 
 
Whilst thanking you in advance for your kind attention and co-operation, please do not hestitate to 
contact me should you have any further queries. 
 
Regards, 
Ms Karen Galea 
Early School Years Director 

 

 
Fill in form 

 
I, parent of ______________________________ of Pre-Junior class  ____ would like to send my 
son / daughter along on the outing. Enclosed please find 6 Euro to cover the outing expenses. 
 
 
Date _________________                                           Signature_________________________ 

 Thursday 19th May 2016 


